
 

 

Department of Pediatrics 
University of Saskatchewan 

  

PARTICIPANTS NEEDED FOR 
RESEARCH IN Autism study 

We are looking for volunteers to take part in a study entitled: 
Evaluating the barriers to access autism supports and services in 

Saskatchewan 

 
Eligible participants must be the caregiver of a child who: 
•  Has been diagnosed with autism 

•  Is at any age between 0-18 years 

• Lives in Saskatchewan at the time that the study is being conducted.  
 

As a participant in this study, you would be asked to: complete a short 

questionnaire. 

Your participation would involve 1 session, approximately 30 minutes. Please 
scan the QR code below to access and complete the questionnaire for the 

study. 

                                               

For more information about this study, or to volunteer for this study,  

please contact: 
Dr. Ghita Wiebe 

Department of Pediatrics 
at 

Email: gan048@usask.ca 
*Your participation is entirely voluntary and will not affect your access to services, 

healthcare, your relationship with the research team, or how you will be treated in any 

way. This study has been approved by the University of Saskatchewan Behavioural 

Research Ethics Board 

 


